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g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ;'

,
E, E- WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%.....$ January 8,1990 -

! Docket Ib. 50-334
and 50-412 i

,

MEMORANDUM FOR: John F. Stolz, Project Director, PD I-4, Division of
Reactor Projects I/II, NRR

!

FROM: Peter _S. Tam, Senior Project Manager, PD I-4,' Division
of Reactor Projects I/II, NRR

SU3 JECT: BEAVER VALLEY. POWER STATION -- CLOSE0VT OF BULLETIN 89-02
(TAC 74221~ and 74222)

By letter dated January 3,1990 Duquesne Light Company responded ,to
the subject bulletin regarding stress corrosion cracking of Anchor
Darling valve bolting. In its letter, the. licensee confirmed that the 1
inspections requested by the. bulletin have been performed, _ and replacements

'

requested by the bulletin _ have been completed. Therefore, _we consider
,

this action complete, in.accordance with instruction given' in memorandum ]
from Harry Rood, lead PM, dated August 1,1989. !

By copy of this memorandum, Region I is advised of the. licensee's actions I
to comply with the subject bulletin. I
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Peter S, Tam, Senior' Project /tianager -
PD I-4 '_ Division of Reactor Projects I/II
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cc. Peter Wilson, senior resident inspector
FO I-4 reading file
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